
Please note! Our poster is not ready to be printed as experimentation is still being done. This is
an independent lab experiment being conducted for Dr. Brigitte Blackman’s BIOL 350L course
and we are currently analyzing our results. We will print our own poster and have it ready by
ideaFest. Contact me at ek108@humboldt.edu with any questions. Thank you!
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